
 

 

 

POBJFKHS Mathletes Have Strong Showing at County Math 

Tournament 
Contest Brings Together Best Math Students in the Region 

PLAINVIEW, NEW YORK (February, 2025)— The Plainview-Old Bethpage John F. Kennedy High 

School Mathletes team had a strong showing at the Nassau County Interscholastic Math League (NCIML) 

Math Tournament on February 7th, competing against schools from across the region. The team’s two 

lower division squads placed 9th and 11th out of 38 teams. 

Individually, freshman Roy Lu placed 10th out of 61 students in his division, while sophomore Nahum 

Yoo earned 13th place out of 126 students in his division. The NCIML Math Tournament brings together 

the brightest math students in the region to compete in challenging problem-solving events.  

“We are incredibly proud of our students for their hard work and achievements at this year’s tournament,” 

said Mathletes and Math Honor Society advisor Mr. Michael Randazzo. “Their success reflects their 

commitment to excellence and the strong support of our school community.” 

For more information about the Plainview-Old Bethpage Central School District, please visit the 

District’s website at www.pobschools.org. Exciting activities happening throughout the District and 

programs celebrating student achievement can also be found on the District’s Facebook page at 

https://www.facebook.com/pobschools/. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

The POBJFKHS Mathletes team had a strong showing at the Nassau County Interscholastic Math League 

Tournament this February.



 

The region’s brightest math students demonstrate strategy and problem solving. 

 

 


